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Comments: Comment: With the future of water in New Mexico being of utmost concern, I feel it is important to

include areas adjacent to or including watershed in the Cibola.

 

Comment: In general, the acres that meet the criteria in proposed wilderness should all be included- for the

protection + preservation of fish +wildlife, for a quiet peace for future generations. There are enough areas with

roads, infrastructure for people to ride their mountain bikes + ATV's. Driving, mining, logging + f - all have no

business in these areas + come with for high a price even if done "responsibly". If ranches have existing grazing

rights, they can use horses to round up their livestock- they don't need ATV's. keep wilderness wild.  

 


